
From: Leslie De Silva  

Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 2:48 PM 

To: Simone Fiore <simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill 

<clerks@richmondhill.ca>;  

Subject: Condo Application for 13572 and 13586 Bayview 

 

Simone/Stephen 

 

     I would like to take this opportunity to register my opposition to the condo application 

referenced above. Such a building makes no sense for this area. The environment  and 

infrastructure of this location cannot bear the stress this development would cause. 

 

 

 

Leslie De Silva 

370 Paradelle Dr,  

Richmond Hill 


